
  

Parent Drop Off Information  
  

Parent Drop Off Procedures   

While we encourage students to ride the school bus, parents do have the option of bringing their child(ren) 

to school. In order to allow students to settle in for the day, we ask that all students being brought to school 

by their parents arrive between 8:10 – 8:25 a.m. This will enable students to have ample time to get 

organized for the day. Classroom instruction starts promptly at 8:30 a.m.   

  

When dropping off students, you will enter and pull into the lane behind the grassy area in front of the 

school. Please help your child exit out the passenger side of the car when your car is in-between the traffic 

cones near the crosswalk. Do not park your car in this area as members of the faculty will be available to 

help your child cross the street and get into the building. This is a drop off lane that needs to keep moving, 

but all parents need to remain patient to help ensure student safety. Please find the diagram below outlining 

the traffic pattern for both parent vehicles and district buses.  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


